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Vision Statement 
 
 
Evangelism is a crucial authoritative charge to the body of Christ. It goes 
beyond merely becoming a living mystery of the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  
Rather, Evangelism is an unavoidable, premeditative labor to the building 
of His Church.  
 
God has been faithful in our pursuit to “Revive to Evangelize”. Our vision 
has and will continue to be in the process of building bridges of confidence 
between our conference and the local church. To Revive a passion to fulfill 
Christ Commission within our Conference, within His Church.  
 
Presently, we are again sensing and observing growth and enthusiasm 
among us. The sounds are similar to what was heard in the seventies and 
eighties. A sound of the final outpouring of the Holy Spirit. A Season of the 
“latter rain”. A New Season, where Gods Church will be brought to ripeness 
for the harvest. A move of God that we will not be able to explain nor have 
the time to evaluate. We will have to move with it or let it move by us. It will 
break forth on the left and the right. A Season that will show himself to be 
the God He says He is. To us, along with our Hispanic brothers and sisters, 
in birthing and rebirthing New Churches.  
 
Let us go in faith believing that we may be part of the Final Harvest. 
 
 
Rev Bobby Smith 
Evangelism Director  


